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Dear Friends, 

I am excited to announce that the 

Friends of the Punta Gorda Charlotte 

Library will once again host a literary 

luncheon in 2022 with Melanie    

Benjamin as guest author!  Tickets will go on sale 

beginning October 22nd to Friends members.  Please 

see the flyer in this issue for more information. 

If you have not renewed your membership yet, we 

ask that you do so this month.  If you have never 

joined, please consider joining.   

Some of you may have heard that long-time Friends 

board member Sara Benson has retired from the 

board.  Sara served our community in various roles 

including Friends president, secretary, bookstore 

manager as well as serving on various committees 

such as heading the Celebration Reception the 

Friends hosted in March 2020 to inaugurate the new 

library.  We, on the board, will miss her experience, 

direction and warm smile, however, she is still an 

active member. 

Charlotte County continues to celebrate its centennial 

through various activities around town.  Check the 

library website for activities and learn about the    

history of our county.  For more detailed               

information, read Century:  A People’s  History of    

Charlotte County edited by James Abraham.         

Mr. Abraham’s book  includes articles highlighting 

the events that shaped Charlotte County throughout 

the decades.  Look for the article about the Friends!  

The book is available in the library or for purchase at 

various locations. 

One of our community partners, Copperfish Books, 

is hosting a multi-author luncheon October 25th at 

F.M. Don’s restaurant.  Some board members will be 

in attendance in order to represent the Friends and to 

answer any questions guests may have about our       

organization.  Seats are limited, so visit the Copperfish 

website if you are interested or see their announcement 

in this issue. 

Friends Always, 

Minerva 

Renew Your Friends’ Membership 

 

The Friends board has decided to reinstate 

membership dues for 2022 for both personal 

and business patrons.  Additionally, only 

Friends members can purchase tickets for the 

2021 Literary Luncheon. 

You may use the personal membership       

application in this newsletter, pick one up in 

the Friends bookstore or download one from 

our website, friendspg.org.  Business patrons 

will be contacted by a member of our     

membership committee to renew, but you 

may also email the committee at                                          

friendsofthepglibrary@gmail.com. 

We appreciate your continued support! 
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Email: info@friendspg.org 

Visit our newly designed website 

       www.friendspg.org 

Local Events 

Copperfish Books is hosting a special event on Monday, October 

25th, 2021.  Four New York Times best-selling authors will speak 

to attendees and three will sign copies of their upcoming books 

during a brunch at F.M. Don’s.  Each ticket includes three soon-to

-be-released books by Kristi Woodson, Mary Kay Andrews and 

Patti Callahan as well as brunch.  A portion of the ticket sales will 

be donated to the Friends of the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library 

and some Friends board members will be at the event to answer 

any questions you may have about membership. 

 

Visit copperfishbooks.com to purchase tickets or for more         
information.  You may also call the bookstore at 941-205-2560, 
visit them at 212 W. Virginia Avenue in Punta Gorda or email 
them at info@copperfishbooks.com. 

 

The Santa Suit by Mary Kay Andrews 

Once Upon a Wardrobe by Patti Callahan 

Christmas at Peachtree Bluff by Kristy Woodson 

mailto:info@copperfishbooks.com
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Community 

Century:  A People’s History of Charlotte County Book 

Launch by Director Judi Beaumont 

 

 

The Friends have reinstated the library’s subscription to the 
BookPage.  The BookPage is a monthly book review        
publication distributed around the country.   The goal is to 
connect book lovers with their next great read.  The        
BookPage reviews include all types of books from literary 
fiction, history, biography, romance and mystery.  There are 
also author interviews and special features.  

The Friends of the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library pay for the 
subscription, so look for this monthly publication at the      
library in a paper format and digitally on the Friends website 
at www.friendspg.org.  

On the afternoon of June 9, 2021, a number of Charlotte County          

residents gathered at the Punta Gorda Isles Civic Association to attend a 

book launch of Century:  A People’s History of Charlotte County, edited 

and published by James Abraham.  Mr. Abraham describes the book as a 

labor of love to commemorate Charlotte County’s 100th   Anniversary. 

The book is 267 pages that Mr. Abraham describes as a cafeteria-style 

read so one can learn about the history at one’s own pace.  It contains 

essays from other historians, community and elected leaders, a         

chronology by decade, and many full-color photographs, charts, maps 

and graphs. 

One of the essays in the book was written by Friends board member     

Tony Farina and contains an excellent recitation of the history and      

community commitment of what is now the Friends of the Punta Gorda 

Charlotte Library, Inc. 

Century:  A People’s History of Charlotte County is available on        

Amazon, Copperfish Books or by contacting Mr. Abraham at            

(941) 258-4920.  If you want additional information, please contact     

Mr. Abraham directly. 

The BookPage Publication  

http://www.friendspg.org


 

www.friendspg.org 

Youth 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, young adult author, Cecil Castellucci’s visit has been    

postponed.  Cecil was scheduled to speak to middle school students this fall, but she has had 

to postpone the visit to a later date.  We look forward to hearing from Cecil and will let      

everyone know when the students can hear from her. 

Graphic novelist, Brenna Thummler, is still on schedule to speak to 
these students in February.  Brenna writes both original novels as 
well as illustrating traditional stories into graphic novels such as 
Anne of Green Gables.  This genre is very appealing to this age 

group and we look forward to hosting these authors in the coming 
months. 

Middle School Authors 

Book Review by Director Tony Farina 

Brenna Thummler   
photo by Alec Vanderboom  

The thing about good literature is that it captures the imagination of all the people who 
read it.  There are some classics out there like, The Little Prince, Anne of Green Gables 

or The Secret Garden, that children love and that adults remember so fondly, they read 
them again and again, no matter what the age on their driver’s license says. Writer and 
artist Brenna Thummler knows a thing or two about creating good literature that captures 

the hearts and minds of readers of all ages.  

So, it makes sense that Brenna Thummler burst on the scene doing Andrews McMeel 
Publishing’s graphic novel adaptation of Anne of Green Gables only to follow it up with 
Barnes and Noble’s best book of 2018, her own creation Sheets. The follow up,         

Delicates, came out in March of 2021 and it too, is destined to be a classic. 

While I don’t want to spoil anything here, just know that when you sit down to read Sheets and Delicates, 

both available in the library and on Hoopla Digital, you should be prepared for a few things. First, you will 

not want to stop reading. Don’t make any plans.  Second, you will want to have some tissues handy.      

Finally, when you are done crying, you will want to start all over again so you can spend time with the 

beautiful art and colors all done by Thummler as well.  

Thummler captures the middle school experience in such a beautiful way. She reminds us that growing up 

is tough and that even when kids are not alone, they feel alone. Adults often forget that what seems like a 
minor incident in the day for them, is actually a life-changing, earth-shattering moment in the life of a 6th 
grader.   

Middle school is that time where we know what being grown up is supposed to mean, but we also know 

we just aren’t there yet.  We push away those who want to help all while desperately wanting them to stay 

no matter what we say.  We make bad choices. We learn what consequences are. Everything that middle 

school is, was and will be comes out of the pages of Thummler’s masterful books. 

There is plenty of time between now and February before Brenna graces us with her presence by coming 

to talk to the 6th graders at the Punta Gorda Middle school.  Start reading now so that maybe your eyes will 
be dry enough by the time she arrives.  



 

www.friendspg.org 

                      Friends of the       

        Punta Gorda Charlotte Library 

  Judi Roth 
Platinum Sponsor 

            Friends Present 2022 Literary Luncheon                      

Featuring  

New York Times Bestselling Author  

Melanie Benjamin 

   Tuesday, January 18, 2022         
 Isles Yacht Club, 1780 West Marion Ave, Punta Gorda 

Doors open at 11 a.m., opening remarks at 11:45,                      

luncheon at 12:00, Presentation at 1:00 p.m.  

Tickets will go on sale to Friends members on      

October 22, 2021 

Copperfish Books will be at the venue selling Melanie’s books and she will be 

available to sign copies.    

To reserve your seats, submit this completed form, along with a check made payable to Friends of the Punta Gorda  

Charlotte Library, in person at the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library Bookstore, or by mail to: Friends of Punta 

Gorda Charlotte Library, 401 Shreve St., Punta Gorda, FL 33950. 

Seating at tables of 8 is assigned on a first-come, first-served basis. Payment is required to make a reservation. There 

are no paper tickets. You will be given your seat assignment at the “check-in table” the day of the event.  All paid 

reservations are final.   

If you have questions, please call 941-661-6679 or e-mail info@friendspg.org.              

                                            

Date______________________  Name_______________________________________________________ 

     

Phone_____________________              E-Mail______________________________________________________ 

 

Number of tickets _____________@ $45 each (Friends of the Library Members only) 

Total Due             _____________ 

If purchasing multiple seats, please include a list of the names of the persons attending and include payment for   

everyone. 

Photo by Deborah 

Feingold 
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Adult 

  

How-To Festival 

Charlotte County Libraries and History presents the 2021 edition of their How-To Festival. Find the festival 
on YouTube or visit the library website under “special events” for a set of tutorials led by local experts in our 
community. Whether it's how to do a basic yoga stretch, fillet a fish, or make a bird feeder, you’ll learn how 
to do just about anything.   

History Comes Alive! 

The library continues to celebrate Charlotte County’s 100 years by providing six vignettes of characters from 
Charlotte County’s past on the library’s webpage.  Click on one of the pictures shown and learn about some 
people from our past. 

If you would like to suggest programs or comment on current programming, you can fill out a comment card 
in the library or email library administration at CharlotteCountyLibraries@CharlotteCountyFL.gov. 

The Friends bookstore is open Monday through Saturday, 10:15 to 4 pm daily. 

The bookstore sells donated fiction and non-fiction books that are new, nearly new and in good to excellent condition.  We focus 

on books that we know our patrons are looking to purchase. 

We have limited shelf space in the bookstore and very little storage space in the Friends office, so we have to be prudent in what 
we accept.  Most hardback books older than 7 years don’t sell nor do any books that are yellowed and falling apart.  Books that 

have been stored in garages, basements or attics will have dust mites, mildew and insects.  Those books as well as any that are wet, 
smelly and dirty cannot be accepted. 

I want to encourage you to go ahead and start sorting through your books and donate to the Friends those new and nearly new 

books that others want to read.   

The bookstore does not sell textbooks, medical books, business course books, trade manuals, encyclopedias, old reference books 
such as out of date dictionaries, service manuals and computer books more than 2 years old.  We should not nor do we sell the 

Advanced Readers copies of books that publishers send out ahead of the official publication date, intended to generate positive 
reviews for the book.  There are times these books will be edited and even changed prior to the final printing. 

From time to time someone will come into the bookstore and want to give us a very large donation that represents the clearing out 

of a home.  We cannot accept donations like this since so much of what has been accumulated over the years won’t sell.  It can be 

a difficult conversation to have with someone about this, but again, space is limited and having a knowledge of what sells helps us 

with these decisions.  The key is to keep only those books you know you will and do read again. Otherwise, share them now while 

others are interested in reading them. 

The Friends reserve the right to refuse any donation and we reserve the right to dispose of any donations that do not meet our   
acceptance guidelines or items that do not sell. 

Library Programs 

Friends Bookstore Donations by Director Katie Mazzi 

The Punta Gorda Friends of the Library can receive a small percentage of your purchases from Amazon 

through Amazon Smile.  Participation in this program does not add anything to your bill; Amazon will just 

donate 0.5% of your purchases to the Friends. To participate, simply go to http://smile.amazon.com/ and 

make your purchases as usual. You will even be able to see how much of your purchases have been       

donated. We appreciate your support! 

It is with sadness that we report the passing of Bette Albarran.  Bette chaired several 
successful Friends fundraisers over the years and was active in the community.  The 
Friends board has donated two books to the library in her memory.  

https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PL0ZTqdJENdK74iWaU-DaS8PSXZ1nwOg4a
https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PL0ZTqdJENdK74iWaU-DaS8PSXZ1nwOg4a
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Friends of The Punta Gorda Charlotte Library 

401 Shreve Street 

Punta Gorda Florida 33950 

Friends Membership Application 

The mission of the Friends  of the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library is to promote the usage of, appreciation for, 

and provide support for the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library.  

Friends  provide the library with vital funding, which may not otherwise be available, for increasing media 

collections, funding children, teen and adult programs, and procuring furniture and equipment. 

Friends  raise money through membership dues, special events and the bookstore.  Donations are also given 

by individuals, businesses, non-profits and corporations. 

Please become a Friend !   Annual memberships are January 1st through December 31st.  Memberships dat-

ed after October 1, 2021 will be for the entire 2022 calendar year. 

Thank You for your continued loyalty and support! 

Minerva King                                                                Georgia Buda, Nancy Lewis, Deborah Guilford 

                President                                                                                    Membership  Committee 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - Please 

use this form for a new membership or to renew your current membership. 

You may drop the membership form off at the Friends’ bookstore in the library or mail to: 

Friends of the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library, 401 Shreve St., Punta Gorda, FL 33950. 

 

Name (s) ___________________________________________       Date __________________________________ 

___________________________________________________                     

Address ____________________________________________       Phone (s) ______________________________     

___________________________________________________         

Email__________________________________________@____________________________________ 

____ Renewal  ____ New ____ Lifetime                                                                  #_____Adults        #____ Children      

*Please make checks payable to:                                                                                 _____Family Annual       $ 15.00 

Friends of the Punta Gorda Charlotte Library                                                       _____Family Lifetime    $150.00 

*Contributions are tax deductible - Friends  is a 501(C)3 corporation.      _____ Donation    ___________ 

              Total            ________________ 

Yes, I would love to volunteer (circle area of interest) bookstore, board position, Bookmark (newsletter), hospitality, membership, 

advocacy, fundraising, marketing, publicity, other 
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Amberg Insurance Center 

Andreae Group at ReMax Harbor Realty 

Animal Medical Clinic of Punta Gorda 

Avant Construction, Inc. 

Bayfront Health Punta Gorda 

Bayfront Health Port Charlotte 

Bohall’s Total Comfort, Inc. 

C&R Graphics 

Chapman Insurance Group 

Charlotte State Bank & Trust Punta Gorda 

Charlotte State Bank & Trust Port Charlotte 

Comfort Keepers of Port Charlotte 

Copperfish Books 

Don Gasgarth’s Charlotte County Ford 

Farr, Farr, Emerich, Hackett, Carr & Holmes, P.A. 

Florida Cancer Specialists 

F.M. Don’s 

Friendly Floors 

GFWC - Punta Gorda Woman’s Club, Inc.  

Gould Family Trust 

Graddy Insurance Group 

Gulf Island Sails, LLC 

Hometown Title & Closing Services   

 

Isles Yacht Club 

Jeffrey Joffe,  DMD, P.A. 

Jim Koinis, Edward Jones Investments 

Joyce Vein & Aesthetic Institute 

Landsberg Bennett Private Wealth Management 

McCrory Law Firm 

Mike Martin Agency-State Farm Ins. Punta Gorda 

Nix & Associates Real Estate LLC 

Nolan Family Insurance 

Olsen, Lynch & Wright, CPAs, P.A. 

Pineapple Storage 

Presley Beane Financial Services 

Punta Gorda Chamber of Commerce 

Punta Gorda Downtown Merchants Assoc. 

Punta Gorda Symphony 

Rivera Professional Plaza 

Sanchez, George DMD 

SandStar Homes, LLC/SandStar Remodeling 

Towles Corp. of SW Florida 

Twin Isles Country Club  

Village Fish Market & Restaurant 

Webb, Lorah & McMillan, PLLC 

Nonprofit Organization 
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Friends Punta Gorda Library, Inc. 
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Punta Gorda, FL 33950-5906 

Friends of the Library Business Patrons 

Share this information with your business friends and encourage them to become a Friends  Business Patron.  

LIFETIME MEMBER:  MARIANNE LILLY, RE/MAX HARBOR REALTY  


